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	Town of Groton Massachusetts
Great Pond Advisory Committee

Minutes


January 16, 2020
Present: Alex Woodle, Art Prest, Susan Horowitz, Marshall Giguere, Jim Luening, George Wheatley
Absent:  Remi Kaleta
Meeting called to order at 7:08 pm.  
Minutes: Prest motioned to approve minutes of December meeting, seconded by Horowitz. Voted 4-0 with two abstentions
Lost Lake/Knops Pond—SOLitude submitted its final report; Woodle recapped CPC application. Discussion about updating Selectboard on activities of GPAC.
Horowitz suggested looking at cyanobacteria report issued by State
Baddacook Pond-Luening briefed committee on third year of harvesting, stating it had gone well. Orcutt wants to hear from abutters what their thoughts are going forward for continuing harvesting before bringing any funding proposal before water commissioners.
Duck Pond-Refurbishment of two lines; too soon for any report on progress.
Giguere motioned for Adjournment, Prest seconded, voted unanimously at 7:45.
